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Dear Parents and Friends, 
 

The last day of winter will be on Saturday 31st August. The days are getting longer. In fact the day                    
still contains 24 hours but there seems to be more daylight and the extra light seems to give                  
people more energy. 
 

There must be a message in the relationship between the light and the energy. How do we                 
capture extra times of light in which to motivate and energise our children? 
 

At school and at home, children can seem to lose their energy when they feel they do not                  
understand. It is necessary for parents and teachers to look for ways in which to respond to the                  
children and keep them motivated. 
 

With spring on the way, let’s harness our renewed energy and work with each other in the light of                   
our shared purpose (an excellent education set firmly in Catholic Gospel Values) and shared              
hopes (happiness and pleasing results) for our children. 
 

Happy Father’s Day to all our dear dads. Let us pray that they will know happiness as they                  
continue to reveal the love of God our Father in the hopes and hearts of their children. 
 

    ​“God, bless all the fathers in the world. 

     Guide them to be good role models and loving to all their children. 

     Give them grace and patience to handle situations in a loving way. 

     ​Amen” 

  

Warm regards, 
 

Love Serve Hope 
 

 
 
 

Philip Mahony 
Principal 
 
 
 
Next Staff Development Day 
 

The last staff development day for the year will be on ​Friday 1st November Term 4 Week 3​. 
Children do not attend school on this day.  
 



Newsletter and Update as a Paper Version 
We are looking at no longer providing a paper version of the Newsletter / Update in term 4. 
To ensure that you will be able to obtain an electronic version of any Newsletters / Updates, you need to                    
provide an email address to the school office. 
Newsletters / Updates can also be viewed by downloading the Skoolbag app. 
If you still require a paper version of the Newsletter / Update, ​please notify the school office in                  
writing. 
 

KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS 2020    
 

 If your child turns 5 by 31​st​ July​ ​2020, they should enrol for school  
for next year.  

 

 Please collect an enrolment package from the school office and  
 return the completed forms with all the required documentation now.  
 

Open Days on 3rd, 4th and 5th September from 10am to 1.30pm.  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 


